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August 6th, 2025

Town of Mineral 
Town Council and Planning Commission 
Mineral, VA 23117

Dear Members of the Mineral Town Council and Planning Commission,

I am writing to formally resign from my position on the Mineral Planning Commission, effective immediately. It has been a
sincere privilege to serve on the commission and contribute to the development and planning of our community.

Due to recent life changes and increasing commitments, I find myself unable to dedicate the necessary time and attention
to fulfill my responsibilities effectively. I truly appreciate the opportunity to have been part of such an important process
and am grateful for the support and collaboration from everyone involved.

Thank you once again for entrusting me with this role. I wish the Town of Mineral continued growth and success in all its
endeavors.

Sincerely, 

Tony Williams
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